
All Most There!!! 

We know that auditions are stressful and these lists can make dreams come true or devastate them.  Every 

student is important to us and the results have been thought out long and hard about every student. 

Please keep the following in mind if you get the results you desire: 

•  Be humble and considerate of others 

o Just because you get in the group of your choice doesn’t mean that you can become 

complacent and lazy.  You must work hard and keep pushing yourself to be better.  This 

is only the start of your musical journey. 

o Being selected to be in any show choir at Hurricane High School is a privilege and an 

honor.   There are students who that might barely miss a group and perhaps you barely 

made it into the group of your choice. 

•  Be excited and celebrate 

o It is okay to be excited about the group you made.  However, your excitement may bring 

heartache to others including your friends.  Be careful how, where, and with whom you 

express your joy. 

If you end up disappointed by your placement or did not make a group, please keep this in mind: 

• Be strong. 

o If you made a group, you are part of a program that has a long and rich tradition.  Lots of 

students auditioned for roughly 100 spots.  Be prepared and ready to work hard to keep 

the tradition alive. 

o Your value to society and your happiness is not determined by making a show choir at 

Hurricane High School.  You are a wonderful, beautiful individual who has so much to 

look forward to.  The sun will rise tomorrow.  You will wake up.  99.999999% of the 

world’s population doesn’t even know or care about these lists.  It might hurt for a while, 

but adversity is an opportunity to grow. 

o Be proactive 

Dig deep and ask yourself these questions: 

▪ Do I sing/dance as well as I possibly can?  Do I have room to grow? 

▪ Have I put forth the most effort at all times (Overall GPA, attendance, being a 

leader, etc.)? 

▪ Am I living up to behavioral expectations (following directions, social media, 

etc.)? 

o Come in with a strong desire to showcase your talents!  Especially if you’re a current or 

incoming 9th grader, remember that you’re YOUNG!  There is so much growth ahead of 

you in nearly every aspect of your life, including choir! 

 

There are A LOT of students who tried out for singer/dancer and instrumentalists.  If you did 

not get into a group this year, please make sure to tryout the following year.   

 

THERE WILL BE A NEW GROUP MEETING ON TUESDAY, JUNE 8TH AT 7PM IN THE 

HIGH SCHOOL GYMNASIUM. 

 

Click the link here to view the results:  
 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DZa-HtHJ-XL_Y3RuJecjo6eqq7nTOARv/view?usp=sharing 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DZa-HtHJ-XL_Y3RuJecjo6eqq7nTOARv/view?usp=sharing

